
 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE REPORT –APRIL 2024 

We have some great things happening this month. Our birthday/anniversary dinner 
will be on April 18th at 6:00 pm at the Hudson Grill on Denton Ave. It does not have 

to be your birthday or anniversary this month to come and celebrate with everyone. 
(Flyer attached) 

 

Following this fun event on April 21st there is bowling (and watching). Not all that 
come, bowl, but everyone has a great time. (Flyer attached) 

 

Get ready to have a great evening and sample many different Mexican dishes. Our 
May meeting will have a potluck for Cinco de Mayo. Everyone is invited to bring your 
best dish. (Flyer attached) 

 

Thank you to all that bring snacks to our meetings and help with the set up and 
clean up. You do not go unnoticed. The original calendar had a Breakfast on the 
Beach scheduled for April 27th. That is to be rescheduled and we will let everyone 
know as soon as the decision is made. Thank you for your support in all our events. 

 

The Social Committee 

 


